
 

 

[Translation] 

 

June 19, 2025 

To whom it may concern: 

Company name: SANKYU INC. 

Representative: Kimihiro Nakamura, President and CEO (Representative Director) 

(Securities code: 9065; TSE Prime and FSE) 

Contact: Masanori Miyamoto, General Affairs Department 

Phone: +81-3-3536-3939 (Main) 

 

 

Notice Regarding the Company’s View, Policy, etc. Concerning Reduction of Investment Unit 

 

 

1. View concerning the concerning reduction of investment unit 

SANKYU INC. (the “Company”) recognizes that reduction of investment unit is an effective measure 

to encourage a broader range of investors to participate in the stock market and revitalize the market by 

enhancing the liquidity of the stock and creating an environment in which investors can more easily 

make investments. 

 

2. Policy concerning the concerning reduction of investment unit 

The Company will continue to consider reduction of investment unit based on a comprehensive 

assessment of various factors, including future trends in the stock market, the price level of the stock of 

the Company, and the impact on the composition of the shareholders of the Company. At this point, 

however, the Company has not determined any specific measures or timelines. 

 

(Note) This notice is made pursuant to Rule 409 (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units) of the 

Securities Listing Regulations established by Tokyo Stock Exchange as the price per investment 

unit of the stock of the Company as of March 31, 2025 was 500,000 yen or higher. 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. 

In the event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese 

original, the original shall prevail. 


